
What: HPI New Student Lunch & Building Tour

Who: Students who are new to the Perrysburg School District and entering grades

5 or 6

When: Monday, August 15th from 11:00 AM-12:30 PM

Where: New students will meet at Hull Prairie Intermediate School in the

commons (cafeteria area near the office).

Bring: Just yourself! (This is for students only. Parents/Caregivers may attend

orientation with their student on the assigned dates/times.)

**Parents/Caregivers, please drop off and pick up your student at the doors off of

the main parking lot marked, “Visitor Entrance.”  Thank you!

** We plan to provide pizza/pop for lunch.  If this does not work for your child’s

needs, please feel free to send a packed lunch.

We are looking forward to meeting our students who are new to the Perrysburg

school district! This is an optional activity and a chance for new students to see

the building and meet friends!

Questions? Please contact:

Brandy Kopa, 5th Grade School Counselor

bkopa@perrysburgschools.net

Nicole Wagner, 6th Grade School Counselor

nwagner@perrysburgschools.net
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